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Annual Meeting Date Set by PPL
Corporation
ALLENTOWN, Pa., Dec. 20, 2013 /PRNewswire/ -- PPL Corporation (NYSE: PPL) has set the date for the
company's annual meeting of shareowners for Wednesday, May 21, 2014. The meeting will be held near
Birmingham, England.

PPL Corporation, with 2012 revenues of more than $12 billion, is one of the largest companies in the U.S. utility
sector. The PPL family of companies delivers electricity and natural gas to about 10 million customers in the
United States and the United Kingdom, owns more than 18,000 megawatts of generating capacity in the United
States and sells energy in key U.S. markets. More information is available at www.pplweb.com.
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For further information: For news media -- George C. Lewis, 610-774-5997, For financial analysts -- Joseph P.
Bergstein, 610-774-5609, PPL Corporation
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